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9/11/13
Scope of Work:  148 State St.
Norris Inc. will be installing a new addressable fire alarm system for the Mercy Hospital office building located at 148 State St in Portland.  This is a 3 story building which is classified for business use.  Mercy Hospital will be using it for private office space only.  

In November of 2011, we reviewed the code requirements with Ben Wallace.  He verified that manual stations would be required; however with the exception of the smoke detector(s) for the protection of the fire alarm system, all other automatic detection is optional.    The building is and will remain un sprinkled.

The customer has decided not to install any additional smoke detection at this time, unless otherwise required by the AHJ.  Pull stations will be installed at the exits and on each floor as required by code and horn strobes will be located in the common areas, restrooms, and conference areas.

The main panel will be located at the main entrance along with a knox box, records cabinet and weatherproof strobe to meet local requirements.

The fire alarm panel will be monitored via a remote central station of the owner’s choice.  The final decision has not yet been made as to who will be doing the monitoring, but that information will be determined prior to final testing.

Norris Inc. will provide and install the fire alarm equipment, provide the required documentation for permits, final connections and testing according to City of Portland requirements.

